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Good afternoon,

On Thursday, September 22, the Natural and Mathematical Sciences Panel of the ASC
Curriculum Committee reviewed the proposal for Mathematics 2175. Please find below the
Panel’s feedback for this proposal. {N.B. Contingencies (bolded) require revision and
resubmission to the Panel chair, while recommendations (italicized) or comments are
suggestions from the Panel that an instructor can implement at their discretion when the
course is taught.}

MATHEMATICS 2175 | Unanimously approved with five (5) recommendations

e RECOMMENDATION: The Panel recommends that the department communicate to any
stakeholder units potentially affected by the advent of this new bridge class how this
might change/realign the various sequences of courses students pursue to complete
their degree requirements.

e RECOMMENDATION: The Panel recommends that the ways assigned readings (if any) fit
into the course structure be more readily apparent in the syllabus document. If students
are expected to read as part of homework — even if this reading is embedded within an
interactive electronic textbook — the Panel suggests indicating this more explicitly re:
what students can expect as part of their workload for the class.

e RECOMMENDATION: On page 2 of the syllabus, the Panel kindly notes that “midterm”
and “review” appear to be in the incorrect/inverse columns on weeks 6 and 10 of the
course schedule, and suggests revising this accordingly.

e RECOMMENDATION: The Panel recommends removing any reference to an “OSU
standard grading scheme,” as Ohio State does not have a standardized grading scheme.

o RECOMMENDATION: The Panel suggests that the department include the most up-to-
date version of the University’s Title IX statement, which can be found here:
https.//asccas.osu.edu/curriculum/syllabus-elements

Mathematics 2175 will continue through the approval process.

Should you have any questions about the feedback of the Panel, please feel free to contact
Jen Ottesen (faculty Chair of the NMS Panel; cc’d on this e-mail) or me.

Best,
Emily
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